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This bootcamp has been very impressive and helpful.
tt has given me move ideas to think upon and
understano how my product can be modified to fit
the needs of the clinician. Moreover the Lnsights into
the curvent developments and thelr Limitation’s have
given enough food for thought. Overall it has been a
great experience and Looking forward for more such
boot camps in other fields such as stem cells and the
associated product needs.




